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Problems in Evaluation Design

1976

organized in three sections the first includes a historical perspective on the growth of evaluation theory and
practice the second section includes articles on the major schools of thought about evaluation the final section
describes and discusses the standards for program evaluation

An Evaluation of POLEX (CIFOR's Forest Policy Experts Listserv)

2005-01-01

helps educators to design assignments and rigorous rubrics that truly measure student learning objectives the
ability of students to pass an examination does not necessarily reflect or guarantee their ability to apply
knowledge in practice nor are traditional exams a sufficient means to evaluate all learning objectives written for
both new and seasoned nurse educators this book is unique in its provision of rigorous rubrics that fully take
into account learning objectives and the teachingñlearning process and promote objective grading it examines a
variety of time tested alternative evaluation methods discusses how to design them and includes best practices for
using them the book provides an overview of how evaluation and rubrics play an integral part within the larger
nursing education teachingñlearning process it helps educators clearly define learning objectives and desired
outcomes and how to evaluate them the book describes how to formulate a variety of teaching strategies design
effective assignments and examine in detail specific evaluation methods including best practices for their use and
exemplar analytic scoring rubrics also available are detailed modifiable grading rubric templates for each
assignment presented evaluation methods covered include papers presentations participation discussion boards
concept maps case studies reflective journals and portfolios the book will assist both new and seasoned nurse
educators in their quest to graduate competent safe nurses at all levels of nursing education key features
provides rigorous modifiable rubrics for learning objective grading includes time tested alternative evaluation
methods describes best practices for designing a variety of teachingñlearning evaluation tools includes guidelines
for writing clear assignment descriptions discusses papers presentations concept maps case studies portfolios and
more

Curriculum Evaluation Today

1976

using actual cases from educational health related and business settings the author shows readers how to do
evaluation using a collaborative approach an approach which actually involves stakeholders in the evaluation
process
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Evaluation Models

2000-11-30

a guide written to assist newcomers to evaluations including program managers who may be involved in planning and
managing evaluations it consolidates and updates advice in the evaluation papers series it covers the whole task
of evaluation including designing evaluations and data collection and analysis

Foreign Affairs Research Papers Available

1970

a scientific publication system needs to provide two basic services access and evaluation the traditional
publication system restricts the access to papers by requiring payment and it restricts the evaluation of papers
by relying on just 2 4 pre publication peer reviews and by keeping the reviews secret as a result the current
system suffers from a lack of quality and transparency of the peer review evaluation process and the only
immediately available indication of a new paper s quality is the prestige of the journal it appeared in open
access is now widely accepted as desirable and is slowly beginning to become a reality however the second
essential element evaluation has received less attention open evaluation an ongoing post publication process of
transparent peer review and rating of papers promises to address the problems of the current system however it is
unclear how exactly such a system should be designed the evaluation system steers the attention of the scientific
community and thus the very course of science for better or worse the most visible papers determine the direction
of each field and guide funding and public policy decisions evaluation therefore is at the heart of the entire
endeavor of science as the number of scientific publications explodes evaluation and selection will only gain
importance a grand challenge of our time therefore is to design the future system by which we evaluate papers and
decide which ones deserve broad attention so far scientists have left the design of the evaluation process to
journals and publishing companies however the steering mechanism of science should be designed by scientists the
cognitive computational and brain sciences are best prepared to take on this task which will involve social and
psychological considerations software design and modeling of the network of scientific papers and their
interrelationships this research topic in frontiers in computational neuroscience collects visions for a future
system of open evaluation because critical arguments about the current system abound these papers will focus on
constructive ideas and comprehensive designs for open evaluation systems design decisions include should the
reviews and ratings be entirely transparent or should some aspects be kept secret should other information such as
paper downloads be included in the evaluation how can scientific objectivity be strengthened and political
motivations weakened in the future system should the system include signed and authenticated reviews and ratings
should the evaluation be an ongoing process such that promising papers are more deeply evaluated how can we bring
science and statistics to the evaluation process e g should rating averages come with error bars how should the
evaluative information about each paper e g peer ratings be combined to prioritize the literature should different
individuals and organizations be able to define their own evaluation formulae e g weighting ratings according to
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different criteria how can we efficiently transition toward the future system ideally the future system will
derive its authority from a scientific literature on community based open evaluation we hope that these papers
will provide a starting point

Evaluation Beyond Exams in Nursing Education

2014-07-29

value added tax vat is a mainstay of revenue systems in more than 160 countries because consumption is a more
stable revenue base than other tax bases vat is less distorting and hence more likely to encourage investment
savings optimum labor supply decisions and growth vat is not without criticism however and faces its own specific
technical and policy challenges this book the first to thoroughly evaluate vat from a global policy perspective
after over 50 years of experience with its intricacies offers authoritative perspectives on vat s full spectrum
from its signal successes to the subtle ways its application can undermine revenue performance and economic
neutrality the contributors leading tax practitioners and academics examine the key policy issues and topics that
are crucially relevant for measuring the success of the tax in the first part of the book including revenue
generation and revenue efficiency single rate versus multiple rates susceptibility to fraud exemptions and
exceptions compliance cost for businesses policy and compliance gaps in revenue collection adjustment rules caused
by the transactional nature of the tax transfer pricing issues treatment of vouchers permanent establishments and
holding companies payment of refunds cross border digital transactions and supplies for free or below cost price
the second part offers six country reports on new zealand japan china colombia ethiopia and india to demonstrate
the different ways in which vat operates in a variety of national economies whether a government is contemplating
the imposition of a general consumption tax for the first time or new rules for applying an existing one it is
important for policymakers to keep central the aim to design a tax that realizes optimal efficiency and causes
minimal distortions this invaluable book serves as an expert guide to vat policy development in this area it will
be welcomed not only by concerned government officials but also by tax professionals both lawyers and accountants
and academics in tax law

Practicing Evaluation

2004-02-04

this book offers a straightforward practical introduction to evaluation for beginners and practitioners it shows
how to identify appropriate forms and approaches using an original framework the authors examine the role of
evaluation in program development and offer techniques for involving stakeholders in the planning process and for
disseminating the evaluation findings they use references to recent research and international examples
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Doing Evaluations

1994

the concept of the triple bottom line has recently emerged to describe a new framework for development aimed at
achieving economic and social balance while maintaining the long term integrity of ecological systems this
requires measuring not only the economic viability of projects but also their impact on the environment and their
contribution to society we live in a world where most people are aware of the importance of our environment the
way in which this realisation came about has in hindsight not been as simple as could have been expected
systematic evaluations of the economic viability of projects using discounting date back to the beginning of the
last century and are something which has been readily accepted especially over the last few decades however an
integrated approach including environmental and social aspects is much more recent and even now the methods and
methodologies for such an approach are still being developed this volume details the state of the art of the
development towards the triple bottom line it indicates where there is still debate about fundamental principles
where theory has been overlooked in the name of convenience and where there are still unresolved problems the
discussions provided here will serve to provide a more detailed understanding of what we do in our calculations
what they mean and the limitations thereof

Beyond open access: visions for open evaluation of scientific papers by
post-publication peer review

2021-08-09

this engaging text takes an evenhanded approach to major theoretical paradigms in evaluation and builds a bridge
from them to evaluation practice featuring helpful checklists procedural steps provocative questions that invite
readers to explore their own theoretical assumptions and practical exercises the book provides concrete guidance
for conducting large and small scale evaluations numerous sample studies many with reflective commentary from the
evaluators reveal the process through which an evaluator incorporates a paradigm into an actual research project
the book shows how theory informs methodological choices the specifics of planning implementing and using
evaluations it offers balanced coverage of quantitative qualitative and mixed methods approaches useful
pedagogical features include examples of large and small scale evaluations from multiple disciplines beginning of
chapter reflection questions that set the stage for the material covered extending your thinking questions and
practical activities that help readers apply particular theoretical paradigms in their own evaluation projects
relevant links including pathways to more details about sampling data collection and analysis boxes offering a
closer look at key evaluation concepts and additional studies checklists for readers to determine if they have
followed recommended practice
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Virtues and Fallacies of VAT: An Evaluation after 50 Years

1977

this volume examines how independent evaluation contributes to the legitimacy and effectiveness of the imf it
describes the evolution and impact of the independent evaluation office ten years after its creation as well as
the challenges it has faced it also incorporates feedback from a wide range of internal and external actors and
offers useful insights for international organizations academics and other global stakeholders

Seminar Papers: Evaluation for Community Development Programme Projects (20
March 1991)

2012-07-18

all too frequently the largest effective barrier to interdisciplinary communication is jargon the symposium whose
proceedings appear in the following pages sought of course to eliminate unnecessary and obscurantist jargon but it
sought also to do something far more ambitious to confront the intellectual issues that are attached to the use of
the word evaluation in medicine and health services to this end a carefully selected group of experts in medicine
epidemiology and health econom ics was invited to present papers they were selected for their reputations either
as conceptualizers or as empirical evaluators or the rarest breed of expert as both the context was to be
empirical three procedures were selected that had been subject to evaluation but that posed rather different types
of problem the first was the treatment of renal failure by dialysis of various kinds this has a relatively long
history of evaluation with a large literature and particularly raises broad policy is sues within the health
services of western societies as to the size of programmes to be provided the type location and mix of treatments
the selection of patients to receive treatment and the measurement of the success of various strategies the second
was the treatment of duodenal ulcer by a new species of drug the hista mine hrreceptor antagonists specifically
cimetidine

Research, Evaluation, Development Paper Series

2020-03-06

this volume examines the development and growing use of online student ratings and the potential impact online
rating systems will have on the future of students evaluations of teaching the contributors demonstrate how the
preference for online evaluation is growing even amidst challenges and doubt sharing their first hand experience
as researchers and administrators of online systems they explore major concerns regarding online student ratings
and suggest possible solutions d lynn sorenson and christian m reiner review existing online rating systems that
have been developed independently across the globe kevin hoffman presents the results of a national survey that
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tracks the increased use of the internet for student ratings of instruction at northwestern university nedra hardy
demonstrates how ongoing research about online student evaluations is helping to dispel common misperceptions
application of online rating systems can present institutions with new challenges and obligations trav d johnson
details a case study based on five years of research in the response rates for one university s online evaluation
system and suggests strategies to increase student participation reviewing online reporting of results of online
student ratings donna c llewellyn explores the emerging issues of security logistics and confidentiality other
chapters explore existing online systems highlighting their potential benefits for institution and instructor
alike beatrice tucker sue jones lean straker and joan cole analyze course evaluation on the cew a comprehensive
online system for instructional feedback and improvement cheryl davis bullock reviews the evaluation online eon
system and its successful role in facilitating midcourse student feedback the fate of online rating may rest in
the unique advantages it may or may not have over traditional ratings systems debbie e mcghee and nana lowell
compare online and paper based methods through mean ratings inter rater reliabilities and factor structure of
items comparing systems from another angle timothy w bothell and tom henderson examine the fiscal costs and
benefits of implementing an online evaluation system over paper based systems finally christina ballantyne
considers the prominent issues and thought provoking ideas for the future of online student ratings raised in this
volume together the contributors bring insight and understanding to the processes involved in researching and
initiating innovations in online rating systems this is the 96th issues of the quarterly journal new directions
for teaching and learning

Program Evaluation

1978

what methodological tools have been most useful in doing evaluation what are some of the new methodologies that
are being used and developed will the types of things evaluated expand from programs personnel and products to
foreign aid medical technology environmental interventions and world bank loan programs what will evaluation be
like in the 21st century these impressive evaluators from around the globe explore how evaluation has come to be
what it is today and what the professional evaluation landscape will be like in the future they examine the
following what makes evaluation different from other disciplines the links and differences between evaluation and
auditing professions which activities have priority in evaluation under what circumstances and for what purposes
new methodological approaches to doing evaluation the issues of advocacy versus truth in evaluation and between
evaluating programs versus empowering people to evaluate their own programs evaluation for the 21st century
features thoughtfully written introductions to each of the main sections that provide a context and synthesis of
the various evaluators chapters after reading this groundbreaking book researchers and practitioners will be able
to recognize these new developments in evaluation as they encounter them place them in context and incorporate
them into their own evaluation professions and practices a stunning achievement evaluation for the 21st century is
for all professionals and practitioners in evaluation management public administration sociology psychology
education research public health and nursing
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A ‘Triple Bottom Line’ Approach to Advanced Project Evaluation

2012-03-01

this paper analyzes that the imf has moved beyond its traditional fiscal centric approach to recognize that social
protection can also be macro critical for broader reasons including social and political stability concerns
evaluating the imf s involvement in social protection is complicated by the fact that there is no standard
definition of social protection or of broader overlapping terms such as social spending and social safeguards in
or outside the imf in this evaluation social protection is understood to include policies that provide benefits to
vulnerable individuals or households this evaluation found widespread imf involvement in social protection across
countries although the extent of engagement varied in some cases engagement was relatively deep spanning different
activities bilateral surveillance technical assistance and or programs and involving detailed analysis of
distributional impacts discussion of policy options active advocacy of social protection and integration of social
protection measures in program design and or conditionality this cross country variation to some degree reflected
an appropriate response to country specific factors in particular an assessment of whether social protection
policy was macrocritical and the availability of expertise from development partners or in the country itself

Vehicle Classification Sampling Methodology Evaluation

1983

the evaluation of labour market and other public policies has become increasingly important in recent years in an
era of tight government budgets a thorough analysis of these measures is imperative this book provides a
comprehensive overview and assessment of the most relevant microeconometric evaluation methods it focuses on the
popular propensity score matching method and gives extensive guidance for its implementation in the second part of
the book this method is used to evaluate the employment effects of job creation schemes on the participating
individuals in germany based on a large administrative dataset of over 11 000 participants the study allows to
draw policy relevant conclusions for the first time

Program Evaluation Theory and Practice, First Edition

1969

critics of qualitative educational evaluation frequently assume this approach is a monolithic entity rather than a
multitude of varied approaches this collection dispels this myth by comparing contrasting and clarifying various
qualitative approaches it represents a wealth of practical alternatives designed to add to the evaluator s arsenal
the editor has combined classic papers with newer writings to present a comprehensive coverage of varied
approaches in the field including ethnography naturalistic inquiry generic pragmatic sociological qualitative
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inquiry connoisseurship and criticism and a few completely new qualitative approaches which are presented in this
work by their founders or major proponents

Compendium of HHS Evaluation Studies

2012-12-24

since application of integrated energy systems iess has formed a markedly increasing trend recently selecting an
appropriate integrated energy system construction scheme becomes essential to the energy supplier this paper aims
to develop a multi criteria decision making model for the evaluation and selection of an ies construction scheme
equipped with smart energy management and control platform

Comments on Professor Wiley's Paper Entitled "Design and Analysis of
Evaluation Studies"

2012-12-06

evaluation research can assess the value and effectiveness of interventions and innovations involving people while
this has often been on a grand scale this book focuses on small scale projects carried out by an individual or
small group typically lasting for weeks or at most a few months at a local rather than national level using
limited jargon and featuring integrated real world examples this second edition offers a clear accessible
background to evaluation and prepares you to undertake your own small scale evaluation research project key
features include discussion of different approaches to evaluation and how to choose between them the advantages
and disadvantages of randomized controlled trials rcts realist evaluation and its increasing importance the
centrality of ethical and political issues the influence and opportunity of the internet tightly focused on the
realities of carrying out small scale evaluation small scale evaluation is a highly practical guide covering the
needs of both social scientists and others without this background colin robson is an emeritus professor in the
school of human health sciences at the university of huddersfield

Independent Evaluation at the IMF

1969

the book s chapters provide background on how and why the cipp context input process product model was developed a
detailed presentation of the model an explanation of the key role of an evaluation oriented leader who can decide
what and when to evaluate detailed presentations on evaluation design budgeting and contracting procedures and
tools for collecting analyzing and reporting evaluation information and procedures for conducting standards based
meta evaluations evaluations of evaluations these topics are interspersed with illustrative evaluation cases in
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such areas as education housing and military personnel evaluation

Economic and Medical Evaluation of Health Care Technologies

2011-09-28

changes in the initial stages of the evaluation process over the last decade are reflected in how to focus an
evaluation a new book in the series this volume replaces the first edition s how to deal with goals and objectives
the volume recognizes that deciding what to evaluate is a complex negotiation process that involves the
methodological predisposition of the evaluator and the client client needs the nature of the program and the
constraints surrounding the evaluation it outlines five models that characterize different methodological
approaches and considers how each may contribute to the focusing process the text provides advice on how and what
type of information to collect from clients how to clarify and prioritize evaluation concerns and how to formulate
a plan matching evaluation concerns with data collection procedures within cost constraints

Comments on Professor Wiley's Paper Entitled "Design and Analysis of
Evaluation Studies"

1999

this report looks at small scale aquaculture from the viewpoint of poverty reduction what are the main factors
that enable fish farming to generate livelihoods and reduce poverty based on case studies the first part of the
report highlights the importance of access to capital assets human social natural physical and financial and to a
range of transforming processes such as markets institutions facilities infrastructure and services

Online Student Ratings of Instruction

1997-01-28

Improving Evaluation Practices

2017-10-05
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Evaluation for the 21st Century

2006-01-23

IEO Evaluation Report

1988-09-07

Microeconometric Evaluation of Labour Market Policies

1977

Qualitative Approaches to Evaluation in Education

1968

Annual Evaluation Report on Programs Administered by the U.S. Office of
Education

2004-02

Towards an Evaluation Model

1991

Evaluation and Selection of Integrated Energy System Construction Scheme
Equipped with Smart Energy Management and Control Platform Using Single-
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Valued Neutrosophic Numbers

2017-09-28

Two Generations of Performance Evaluation and Management System

2017-03-07

Neutron Diffraction Techniques for Non-destructive Evaluation

1989

Small-Scale Evaluation

1972

The CIPP Evaluation Model

1977

An Evaluation of the Feasibility of a Substate Area Extended Benefit Program

1987

Planning for Creative Change in Mental Health Services: Use of program
evaluation

2005
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Techniques for Project Evaluation

1981

How to Focus an Evaluation

An Evaluation of Small-scale Freshwater Rural Aquaculture Development for
Poverty Reduction

School-based Evaluation in ACT Government Schools
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